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Fall appears to have finally arrived and as we enter the holiday season it is the perfect time to 

reflect on our blessings of having good people, engaging programs and a great community 

at Millersville University. In this month’s issue, I will highlight two individuals who have made a 

significant difference in the lives of our students; Drs. Dennis Denenberg and William 

McIlwaine. Dr. Denenberg led the efforts for the very successful Breast-A-Ville earlier this 

month, an event that has quickly become one of my favorites as you might notice from my 

Instagram feed. At the September Council of Trustees meeting, Dr. McIlwaine was honored 

with a proclamation from the Pennsylvania State Senate, sponsored by Senator Scott Martin, 

for his long service to Millersville University as a faculty member, volunteer and trustee. These 

two long-time Marauders continue to inspire us at the ‘Ville. 

 

As you all know, affordability for our students is one of my top priorities. In this update I 

discuss a celebration of our first-generation students’ accomplishments and how one of our 

corporate partners is providing financial literacy training for all our students. In addition, I 

share information on improvements that were made over the summer to our academic and 

athletic facilities. 

 

During the past month, I have had the pleasure of participating in two Open House events, 

on Sept. 28 and Oct. 19, for prospective students and their families. I want to extend my 

thanks to our community members who came together to make these events successful. I 

appreciate our current Marauders who welcomed our guests along George Street and 

offered informative tours. I also appreciate our dedicated faculty and staff who highlight the 

excellent programs and services, and those that work behind the scenes to implement the 

event so smoothly. The energy and excitement on display during our Open Houses makes a 

real d
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LASTING IMPACT 
 

Millersville University is lucky to have such a wide range of impressive faculty who are dedicated to the 

success of our students. Many remain connected to the University long after they leave, and it is those 

kinds of lasting connections that contribute to the strength of our institution. 

Two great examples of such lasting bonds are Dr. Dennis Denenberg, professor emeritus of 

elementary education, and Dr. William McIlwaine, professor emeritus of science education. Both 

contributed greatly as faculty members, but they have also expanded their impact since then. 

Dr. Denenberg established the “Diana’s Dreamers” endowment in honor of his sister, Diana 

Denenberg Durand, who died in 2007 after a long battle with breast cancer. The endowment became 

the Breast Cancer Awareness Program which works to create on-campus awareness of breast health. 

The initiative includes the Diana & Marsha Breast Cancer Awareness Center, the Diana Denenberg 

Durand Spirit Garden outside Stayer Hall and the annual Breast-A-Ville health fair. Judith and I 

attended the 9th annual Breast-A-Ville on Oct. 2 and thoroughly enjoyed ourselves. The number of 

students, faculty and staff who attended was impressive. 

Dr. William McIlwaine has had many roles at Millersville including the first chairman of the Department 

of Earth and Space Science, chairman of Elementary and Early Childhood Education, the first director 

for grants and awards, and a long-time member of the Council of Trustees. In 2009, following the 

death of his wife Melva, Dr. McIlwaine established the McIlwaine Masterclass for young musicians to 

http://www.coenet.org/
https://firstgen.naspa.org/
https://firstgen.naspa.org/
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The new ©Oblong Industries Inc. Mezzanine 3™ System is software that controls eight seamless 

monitors, a smart screen known as the corkboard, and a white board with projection capability. The 

software was first created for director Steven Spielberg and used by Tom Cruise in the popular cyber-

thriller “Minority Report.” A new desktop PC powers the whole system, which also includes two 

touchscreen monitors for console-level control by the instructor, and two remote wands for gesture-


